
 
 
     July 2, 2010 
 
      
Bishawjit Saha 
Muktadhara Foundation  
37-69 74th Street  
Jackson Heights, NY 11372  
 
Dear Friends,   
 
 Congratulations and all my best wishes for this wonderful community 
celebration today!  
 
 On behalf of the entire borough of Queens, we are very proud to have the 
distinct privilege of hosting this one of a kind festival in North America. I know the 
hard work and dedication you put forth for this event today will last for many 
more years to come.   
 
 Through your efforts today, you are building upon the very fabric that 
makes our community great. This festival will highlight the importance the rich 
and vast Bengali heritage has in the many cultural traditions which adds to the 
diverse tapestry of Queens.  
 
 Once again my deepest congratulations for once again making today 
historic event for Queens possible. We are truly fortunate to include you as a 
cornerstone in the foundation of our community.  
 

I extend to you my very best in all your future endeavors.   
 
  
  
 
     Sincerely,    
  
 
    
      
 

Senator Frank Padavan 
 


